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PERSONNEL SERVICES       Policy 4741 

          (Regulation 4741) 

Separation 

 

Reduction in Force: Support Staff 

 

 

The Board of Education is authorized to reduce the number of support staff when in the Board's 

sole discretion factors including, but not limited to, decreases in student enrollment, District 

reorganization or financial reasons necessitate such reduction. In making such staff reductions, 

the Board will seek to retain those staff members best able to serve the needs of District's 

students. 

 



PERSONNEL SERVICES       Regulation 4741 

 

Separation 

 

Reduction in Force: Support Staff 

 

 

1. Support staff placed on unrequested leave of absence because of a reduction in force 

(RIF) shall receive consideration for other District jobs for which they qualify. The 

unrequested leave of absence shall extend for a period of one (1) year. 

 

2. Each support person while on unrequested leave shall keep the Personnel Office 

informed, in writing, of his/her current address and telephone number. 

 

3. During the leave period the employee shall retain his/her seniority and accumulated sick 

leave for consideration and use upon recall. 

 


